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July 22, 2008

Mr. Ben Johnson, Sheriff
Volusia County Sheriff's Office
P. O. Box 569

Deland, Florida 32721-0569

Re: Concerns at Volusia County Jail — Mr. Albert Prevatt, Sr.
Dear Sheriff Johnson:

The enclosed letter was sent to the Florida Department of Corrections by Mr. Albert Prevatt, Sr.
Since his concerns are regarding staff at the Volusia County Jail, | am forwarding this letter to
you for whatever action you deem appropriate. (Note: Previous correspondence was forwarded
to your office on March 11, 2008, June 13, 2008, and July 16, 2008 with similar concerns from
Mr. Prevatt regarding Volusia County Jail staff).

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
Sincerely,

Tl N

Paul C. Decker
Inspector General

PCDI/rs
enclosure

cc: Mr. Albert Prevatt, Sr.,



